
Wednesday 6th November 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Children in Need 2024

We are excited to let you know that Children in Need is just around the corner, taking place this year on Friday 15th 
November . As a school, we’re eager to support this wonderful cause, and our School Council has been hard at work 
planning activities to help raise funds.

Here’s how we’ll be celebrating and supporting Children in Need this year:

Mufti Day - Wear Yellow or Spots!

Students are invited to come to school dressed in yellow or spots for the day! We kindly ask for a donation, which can be 
made via the School Money app.

Bake Sale After School

We’ll be holding a bake sale after school on Friday 15th November, located outside the Junior Reception area. We’d love to 
have as many cakes as possible, so please consider donating baked goods if you’re able. Cakes can be homemade or 
store-bought, but please make sure all items are nut-free , as we are a nut-free school due to severe allergies.

Drop-off instructions:

● Please bring all cake donations to school, clearly labeled, on the morning of Friday 15th November.
● There will be a prize for the best Children in Need-themed cake!

The more cakes we have, the more choices we can offer – and, of course, the more funds we can raise for this important 
cause.

School Council Jewellery Sale

In addition to the bake sale, our School Council will be selling jewellery they have crafted themselves during school time. 
All proceeds from the sale will contribute directly to our fundraising efforts.

We’re looking forward to a fantastic day filled with fun, creativity, and community spirit – all in support of Children in Need. 
Thank you in advance for your generosity and support.

Regards

Sophie Bugg Courtney Allison
Head of School MIJS School Council Lead




